CORRESPONDENCE

9/15/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07325-2020

September 11, 2020
George Hammer
209 Harrogate PI
Longwood F1,32779

To; Flonda Public service commission

Re:Docket no 20200139-Ws
Utilities Rate Increase

I received from Utilities a notice that they are requesting another rate increase. Based
upon the request they are requesting about a 35% increase across the board . The
commission has allowed them in put in place about a 6% increase across the board
A reminder that in 2018 you approved a huge rate increase for this same company. This
rate increase in some cases tripled peoples rates I know in my case it was about a 85%
mcrease. | attend the hearing about this rte increase no one was in favor of it even our
state senator spoke out against it but in spite of this you allowed this huge increase. It was
said at that time by you and Utilities that this increase was needed to bring the water
service in to compliance with the state requirements and another rate increase was not
expected to be needed in the near fiture.
I am as all my neighbors are completely against any increase for this company based on

the recent huge increase you just gave them. This company 1s owned by a Canadian
investment company that they pay fees to and borrow money from at high rates they also

use sister companies to handle repairs up grades and etc,
I request you look after the citizens of Florida and not foreign companies.
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